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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:47 AM
To: 'Mary Jane Robling'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning Ms. Robling,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Mary Jane Robling [mailto:ladyjockmj@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase 
 
I oppose the proposed rate hike from FPL.  I am 75 year old widow on a fixed income and with no increases in SS for the 
last 2 years would find it difficult to have to pay 20% more for power.  Please do not allow this to happen.  Mary Jane 
Robling, 11021 Bayside Lane, Ft. Myers Beach, FL  33931, phone:  239-437-9630 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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